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St Piran’s Day Celebration 

 5 March 2020 

 

World Book Day 

Children had a lovely morning visiting 

each classroom to learn about 

different authors 

Headteachers special mention to: Yr 3 and 4 for representing our School at the St Piran’s Day celebrations yesterday 

 

 
The Light  is on for You    

    
Every Tuesday during Lent  St  M ary' s Church 

will be open from 6.30 to 7.30pm. Everyone is 
welcome to come and light  a candle and say a 
prayer for someone in their heart .  Come for 

f ive minutes or one hour.  
 

7.15-7.30pm A Meditat ion on the Passion of Christ .  

Year 5 comparing  

planets and the 

distance between 

them 

Well done to Ellie-

Mae, Meg, Jessica, 

Jake and Tobias 

who have qualified 

for the semi-finals 

of the Mid 

Cornwall Sports 

Network Cross 

Country League 

2019/2020 

 

  

     Educate   Protect   Love   Serve 

Please share this Newsletter with your child. All newsletters can 

be found on our website: http://www.st-marys-bod.cornwall.sch.uk 

found on our website: http://www.st-marys-

bod.eschools.co.uk/website  
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Sunday Mass in Church at 10.30am- all 

families welcome. 

  

 

 

Mass 

 

Whole school 

attendance:  

96.5% 

Classes with highest 

attendance: 

14 Feb 

Yr R-100% 

 

28 Feb 

Yr 1, 3 & 5-99.2% 

 

6 Mar 

Yr6 – 99.1% 

 

 

 
Parent Consultation Evenings 10 March 2020 1.30-6.00 
Yr2 Pendennis Castle Trip  11 March 2020 
Yr4 Royal Cornwall Museum Trip 12 March 2020 
Easter Holidays      30 Mar-13 Apr 2020 
May Bank Holiday     8 May 2020 
Summer Half Term  25-29 May 2020 
Inset Day   1 June 2020 
Inset Day (Last Day of Summer Term) 23 July 2020 

   

  

 

 

Year 5 and 6 enjoying a coaching session from the 
British Cycling Cyclocross 

 

Please be 

mindful of our 

neighbours 

when parking 

your car at the 

end of the day 

LENT, HOLY WEEK and EASTER 2020 

 

 

  

 

 

Pupils can come dressed in their 

sports kit/trainers and will be 

carrying out sports activities. Please 

also bring slippers for CAFOD for a 

donation of 50p. Many Thanks 

  


